Lawrence Country Club

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

December 1, 1939

Dear Club Member:

Trying to heat tiae Club House during the winter
months has been a source of worry to the Board for several
years. Only the ball or banquet room on the main floor has
been heated and that inadequately by a now worn out furnace.

-

Some sort of a substitute plant is necessary
which will heat the entire building if we expect our Manager
and his wife to occupy the top floor. The xitcnen nas electiric
ranges and therefore no heat. Locker rooms are not neated. If
we expect to use the Club to the fullest extent during tae
winter months for social affairs we must have a new heatin
set-up.

The big problem, of course, is financ¢ing such a
neating system. During the next few days you will be interviewed
by a member of a committee who will discuss the entire plan with
you. We will thank you for your continued co-operation for tae
best interests of the Club.

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS,

By Gene Glahn, Pres.



